

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

EYTHORNE ELVINGTON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL FRIDAY 17TH JANUARY, 2025

Athletics Event

Earlier this week, a team of Year 3 and Year 4 pupils took part in an District Athletics Event at Sandwich Technology School.

There was a number of both relay and individual events and many of the children were doing these activities for the first time.

All children gave it their best shot and I am sure they all will have thoroughly enjoyed the experience. Well done all!!!

Friday Clothing

It was great to see last week that almost all children had clothing to suit the cold weather conditions both during Forest School and PE sessions.

These sessions will continue throughout the term so please remind your children to ensure they are fully equipped each week.



A reminder that the school uses both Facebook and Instagram to update parents on activities in school



Enrichment Experiences

Letters regarding forthcoming
Enrichment Experiences for Years One to
Five have been sent home this week. We
are awaiting final confirmation on
timings for trains to London before we
send out the Year 6 letter to parent.



Club letters will be emailed out on Monday morning and they will commence in the week beginning Monday 27th January.

Parents are invited to attend

Parents are invited to attend a meeting at 4pm on Thursday 30th January with a view to helping support the school PTA moving forwards.



Children's Mental Health Week

There is a national Children's Mental Health Week between 3rd and 7th February. To mark this event, we will be having a whole day dedicated to it on Wednesday 5th February

Further details around the plans for this day will be outlined in next week's newsletter.

Uniform

We are creating a second-hand school uniform bank which will be available to parents in the school reception area soon. If you have any spare items of uniform, that are still in good condition, any donations to this uniform bank would be very much welcomed.

STARS OF THE WEEK	
PUPIL	REASON
Helene	Persevering with her learning
Carter	Fantastic fluent reasoning throughout the course of this wee'
Таусе	Impressive learning being done in Maths lessons
Annie-Mae	Persevering with her Maths work on the 9s and 7s timestables
Athena	Working hard on editing and improving her own written work in English
Elijah	Consistantly practising spellings each word and achieving top marks
Victoria	Consistently practising spellings each word and achieving top marks
Mia	Excellent Maths work this week in tackling ratio problems
Leo	Always being a responsible leader and having an exceptional attitude in school
Lottie	Showing great confidence in her Maths this week - a huge improvement

Well done to all Stars of the Week!!!

Upcoming Dates....

Thursday 23rd Jan - Year 3 Swimming
Thursday 23rd Jan - Year 2 Cheerleading
Thursday 30th Jan - Year 3 Swimming
Thursday 30th Jan - PTA Meeting (4pm)
Wednesday 5th Feb - Children's Mental
Health Day

Thursday 6th Feb - Year 3 Swimming Thursday 6th Feb - PTA Film Night 10th - 15th Feb - Enrichment Experiences Thursday 13th Feb - Year 3 Swimming Friday 14th Feb - End of Term Three

Attendance This Week



Congratulations this week to Blyton class (Y6) who have the best attendance figures of the week. They had 96% of their class in school and as a result will receive an award from their class teacher

Work of the Week

This piece of work has been done by Victoria in Year 5 and receives the Work of the Week recognition due to its high quality presentation.



Employee of the Week

Each week, many of our pupils give up their time to carry out some important jobs across the school. This week, we would like to recognise our Library Manager, Leo, for ensuring this area of the school is always well-organised and accessible so that children are able to get books out when they need them.

Well done Leo and thank you.